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We are a single income household with 5 children.  We can just barely afford to pay 

for the things we need to live a safe and healthy life as it is.  My husband works hard 

for our money and we don’t qualify for government handouts - and we’d rather earn 

our own money, KEEP our own money, and pay for things ourselves!  But if this 

nonsense passes, we may seriously be financially forced to move to a cheaper state.  

If the Oregon government truly needs more money, it needs to figure out how to 

budget the money they already take from us before they ask for another cent from 

hardworking Oregonians!  You can’t ask us to scrimp and save and budget to get by 

when you won’t do the same thing with our tax dollars. 


